
California Association of Recreation & Park Districts 

CARPD Board of Directors 

                   2024 Election 
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Each year during the CARPD General Membership Meeting, the CARPD 

Board of Directors Election is conducted with the membership at large.  This 

year’s Election will take place at: 

May 23, 2024 @ 8:00 a.m. 

Hyatt Regency Sonoma Wine Country 

170 Railroad Street 

Santa Rosa, CA 95401 

Or by email (preferred) 

Matthew Duarte 

Email: mduarte@capri‐jpa.org 

CARPD 

1075 Creekside Ridge, Suite 240 

Roseville, CA 95678 

 

Submit Nominations to 

The CARPD Board of Directors is the governing body responsible for all policy 

decisions related to support, education, member services, outreach, and       

advocacy to recreation and park districts throughout California. The CARPD 

Board of Directors generally meets 4‐5 times per year at the CAPRI Office in 

Roseville and at the Annual CARPD conference. 

The CARPD Board of Directors is comprised of eleven Directors that oversee 

the operations of the organization and provide direction to the Executive     

Director.  This year, there are five positions up for election:  

President‐Elect, Chief Financial Officer, Director at Large (x2), and                 

Administrative Representative. 

Board  

Positions 

In order to be qualified for service on the Board, candidates must either be 

members of the Board of Directors of a CARPD member or “Administrators” 

employed as General Manager, Assistant General Manager, or Chief             

Administrative Officer of a CARPD member.  For more information on        

candidate qualifications, please contact Executive Director, Matthew Duarte. 

mduarte@capri‐jpa.org. 
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Qualifications 

Board  

Responsibilities 


